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From the Head of Music 

Rachel Balcombe                          6th March 2017 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Associated Board Examinations 

 

 

I am pleased to announce we will be running another Special Visit for Associated Board exams on Tuesday 

2nd May (We will run onto 3rd May if there are sufficient numbers). 

 

If your son or daughter is planning to take an ABRSM exam before the end of next term you can apply, via 

the School, to take the exam at Judd. 

 

I attach a copy of the application form. Please note that we are unable to provide this opportunity without 

the signed consent of your child’s instrumental or vocal teacher. Students must consult with their 

instrumental teachers before filling in a form. This form must be returned by Monday 20th March to 

the Music Department and payments made via our online system ‘Joinos’. 

 

In order for the smooth running of the Special Visit we require some volunteer stewards. If you have a 

morning or a few hours spare please contact me at rbalcombe@judd.kent.sch.uk. We would really 

appreciate any help!  

 

Additionally, and in support of these exams, Grade 5 Theory Lessons are running on Tuesday lunchtimes 

with Mrs Scaife in W26. These lessons run from 1.10-1.50 and are £96 per term. Please see Mrs Scaife 

directly if you wish to join the class. 

 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 
 

Rachel Balcombe 

Head of Music 
 

 

 

A few dates for your diary: 

 

Thursday 23rd March – Battle of the Bands – School Room – 7pm 

Tuesday 4th July - Summer Concert – Details TBC 

Monday 10th July - Organ Recital – School Room – 4.15pm 
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